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PRIORITY/ACTION REQUIRED

To: Acura Parts & Service Managers

From: Warranty Parts Inspection

Dealers that replace driveshafts under Service Bulletin 19-035 will receive a Warranty Parts
Return Request for return of both driveshafts to Raymond WPI. 

Please note that this request applies to this Service Bulletin and the part numbers listed below
only.

The return request will list one part number but notes “Please send driveshaft and half shaft”. To
satisfy the request, dealer MUST return the following parts:

44305-TV9-A01  Right Driveshaft Assembly

44500-TZ4-A01   Halfshaft Assembly (Intermediate Shaft)

The diagnostic process will identify if driveshafts are needed. Most vehicles will only need an
inspection.

If you have questions about the return requirements, please contact the WPI Administrative Office
at 937 642-2737.

 

Sent on 07 19 2019     Expires on 08 07 2019

From Parts and Service Division

Subject 2016-19 ILX Driveshaft Inspection - Parts Return Instructions
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